Duddon St. Peter's CE Primary School

'Be the best you can be.'

Head teacher: Paul Hudson B.Ed NPQH

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk bursar@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk admin@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk





Tarporley Road
Duddon
Tarporley
Cheshire
CW6 0EL
Tel: 01829 781366

5th September 2025

Newsletter

Welcome to the start of another school year. After a fantastic summer it has been lovely to hear the children talking about their holiday adventures and activities.

I would like to extend a particular welcome to those children and families who are just starting with us. We will enjoy getting to know you all.

This is our first term of our official federation with Barrow Primary School, and we are looking forward to working together with our newly formed Governing Body. More information about this will follow and will be added to the website.

The beginning of the new school year is always exciting for everyone, as the children settle into their new year groups, classes and work with different members of staff. It has already been nice to see the children from Treetops in the main school building this week – their enthusiasm is infectious!

I look forward to catching up with everyone and hearing how well the children are enjoying their new experiences.

> Paul Hudson Head teacher

CALENDAR DATES

Wednesday 10th September: 5.30pm PTA
AGM in the school hall
Thursday 2nd October: Year 5/6 cross
country, after school until 5pm
Friday 10th October: Harvest Service 9am
Thursday 16th October: Y1/2 cross country

until 5pm

Thursday 23rd October: Y5/6 indoor athletics until 5.30pm

Thursday 23rd October: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR

HALF TERM

Friday 24th October: INSET DAY Monday 3rd November: SCHOOL OPENS

FOREST SCHOOL: Classes Two and Three begin their Forest School sessions on Fridays with Alastair Holland.

Children can wear their own clothes on these days, appropriate to the weather (please make sure you are happy to get them dirty). This will be a great opportunity for outside learning for all the children.



O PTA AGM

Wednesday 10th September at 5.30pm in the school hall.

Everyone is welcome – please come and join us.

OUR LINK WITH UGANDA:

During the autumn half-term Claire Knight will be visiting the Ugandan school which Duddon St. Peter's is linked with. This will be her second visit with Rev. Adam Friend, and she is very excited to be returning and observing the progress which has been made. She will be keeping everyone informed about her journey and getting the children involved.



Text messaging service: 01829 470000